
Our inspection was conducted on February 28th

Both dams passed inspection and our permits have been renewed.

Copies of the reports have been added to our website



Ryan Stack, P.E. the Chief Engineer of the DNR Dam and Reservoir Safety Program, suggested we install a French Drain 
at the base of Crystal Lake near the road to help with an area of very wet soil.  The drain has been installed. 



Dam Vegetative Management – Pollinator Plots 

Crystal Lake – After the prescribed burn was conducted, the blackberries were cut and any sprouting 

plants will be treated with herbicide during the 2023 growing season.

Gem Lake – Additional natives will be planted and grasses will be cut periodically.



Preservation and Enhancement
Many neighborhood beautification activities are conducted and funded through this 

committee’s budget.  Please let Judy know if you have ideas or areas of concern.



• 152 Properties in Lakewood Hills

• 120 People have subscribed to the newsletter

• 67 % of households served by the newsletter

• Next deadline (May-June) is Monday, April 24th

• 60th Anniversary – New Name for the Newsletter?



Please Volunteer!!
Our Neighborhood Needs YOU!

Reach out to any of the board members or committee chairs you hear speaking today!  
We all NEED YOUR HELP!

And if you can’t help, please be sure to say thank you once in awhile.  
These are not paying jobs and it really makes a difference to know 

that someone appreciates the work being done.

On that note – Happy National Volunteer Week and THANK YOU 
to all our current, past and future board members and volunteers!


